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Vote by mail SHOULD BE the process for voting in ALL states. This measure moves 

us in the wrong direction. 

VGoting at home allows us the leisure to study the issues and candidates more 

deeply and securely. 

Don't let regressive politics soil our state. 

 

Thank You, 

Margaret Zebroski 

Portland OR 


